
Dear First Graders and Families,
My name is Mrs. Piric, and I am so
excited to be your teacher this
year! We are going to do so many
fun things together as we learn
about math, reading, writing,
science and social studies!  I hope
you had a fabulous summer, and I
cannot wait to hear all about it!
Want to learn a little more about
me? Take a look!

pink
summer
pizza
too many!
lemonade
soccer

go to the beach!

Amra.Piric@slps.org

I absolutely love teaching! When I am not
teaching, I love to spend time with my
husband and our 3 year old daughter. I enjoy
being outdoors and playing sports, especially
soccer. 

Degrees: 
*BS in Elementary Education 
*MA in Secondary Education Curriculum &
Instruction 

Certifications: *Mild/Moderate Cross
Categorical Special Education K-12.

 Open House is on Thursday, August 15th
from  3:00-5:00 P.M. School starts on August
19th! Please wear your smile to school every
day! :)

Love,
Mrs. Piric


